Participant Follow-Up Survey-

O Dear *Right on the Money* Participant:

Thank you for participating in our program! We hope you and your children enjoyed *Right on the Money* and gained useful information. We would like to know how the program has helped you to better manage your money and teach your children good financial habits. As a follow-up, we ask that you complete a short survey. This information will help us to improve our program. Please return the completed survey to the following address by ________.

Thank you,

Signature: Address:

Fax:

Phone:

O For each financial practice, please circle the number that best describes your **current** behavior.

Financial Practice	I am <u>not</u> considering doing this	I am considering doing this	I am doing this sometimes	I am doing this most of the time	I am doing this all the time
Talking to my child(ren) about money	1	2	3	4	5
Organizing my financial records	1	2	3	4	5
Using a spending plan	1	2	3	4	5
Tracking expenses	1	2	3	4	5
Setting financial goals	1	2	3	4	5
Saving money	1	2	3	4	5
Using credit wisely	1	2	3	4	5
Reducing debt	1	2	3	4	5

Please list any other changes you have made in your financial practices.

What information from the program (if any) have you shared with others?

Tell us about the program's impact on your everyday life. Share your success story!

Additional comments/suggestions: (use the back of this page, if necessary)

